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YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
March 3, 2021 @ 11:00 A.M. (CT)

Via Microsoft Teams
CALL TO ORDER
Travis Ephriam called the meeting to order. There was a quorum present.


The following committee members were present by video/phone:

Travis Ephriam, Arthur Obar, Wendy Blair, Larry Moore
The following committee members were absent:

Mary McKenzie

Others present included:

Richard Williams, Debby Wood, Lauren Morris (CSC Staff)
IN SCHOOL YOUTH PROJECT UPDATE & EXTENSION
Debby Wood shared an updated on the In-School Youth contract between CSC and Twin Oaks Juvenile Development, Inc. She stated that 40 application packets had been submitted by the service provider, Boys & Girls Club of Tabula Rasa, but were incomplete due to missing eligibility documentation. Ms. Wood said that she would be working directly with the service provider staff to clarify the requirements and eliminate any further confusion.
Richard Williams stated that this missing documentation has caused a delay in the progress of the program because the service provider is unable to provide services until CSC has reviewed and approved the packets, which cannot be done until they are complete. Because of this delay, Mr. Williams requested permission from the committee to extend the deadline for the service provider to enroll youth from March 10, 2021, to April 30, 2021. Larry Moore made the motion, Wendy Blair seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to allow extension of the deadline as requested. 
Mr. Williams also shared that the state has extended the funding for the In-School Youth contract from June 30, 2021, through December 31, 2021. He requested that the committee make a recommendation to the board to extend the contract through November 30, 2021. Arthur Obar made the motion, Larry Moore seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to extend the contract through November 30, 2021. 

ALLOCATION OF IN SCHOOL YOUTH FUNDS FOR WORK EXPERIENCE

Richard Williams stated that an additional $50,000 of youth funding is available to spend on youth work experience. He then requested permission from the committee to set aside for funding work experience for in-school youth in a program either operated by CSC directly, or as an addition to the existing contract with Twin Oaks Juvenile Development, Inc., if appropriate. Wendy Blair made the motion, Larry Moore seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to allow the additional funding to be allocated to work experience for in-school youth.  
COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS
None. 
ADJOURNMENT
Arthur Obar made the motion, Wendy Blair seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous to adjourn the meeting.

